
The Scillonian Club 

Council of the Isles of Scilly 

Planning Department 

Town Hall 

St Mary's 

Isles of Scilly 

26th March 2021. 

Re: Planning Application P/20/044/FUL & P/20/046/LBC 

Dear Sirs, 

After taking advice regarding the above we have the following additional 

comments to make. 

Certificate B in the application form in the amended full plans and listed 

building applications 

The Local planning Authority (LPA) under section 65(5) of the Town and Country 

Planning Act 1990 cannot accept or 'entertain' an applicant where the applicant 

has failed to correctly notify where the land to be developed extends beyond 

land in the applicants ownership. 

The Scillonian Club was not mentioned on the application form under Certificate 

B and was not notified by the applicant of the proposed planning development 

which may impact its building. 

Notification of the application 

Under section 65(5) of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 the LPA is 

required to publish notification of proposed development usually by written 

communication to the neighbouring properties of the site location. The 








